
September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Parents’ Support and Information Evening
Wednesday 9 October 2024 – 6.45pm to 7.30pm

I am pleased to invite you to our Year 9 Parents’ Support and Information Evening, where
you will have the opportunity to learn more about supporting your child as they embark upon
their Year 9 studies. We will be providing information about assessment, character education
and how best to support your child to make strong academic progress throughout the year.
In addition, we will outline our safeguarding and pastoral care provision.

It is not expected that your child attends, as this evening is aimed specifically at
parents/carers.

There is plenty of car parking available at the rear of the school for all events which take
place outside normal school hours. There is access through the school from both car parks,
so you do not need to walk all the way around the building. Please avoid parking on the
driveway, footpaths, verges or grassed areas to ensure access for emergency vehicles at all
times.

We very much hope you can attend and look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 9
October at 6.45pm in the Chapel.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Beattie
Deputy Headteacher


